
CITY OF ALBANY, OREGON 
FINANCE DEPARTMENT 

ITB# 240101, City Hall Lighting Replacement 
Invitation to Bid, Addendum 1 

 
 

 

January 15, 2024 

The purpose of this addendum is to modify the ITB documents only to the extent indicated 
herein. All other areas not changed or otherwise modified by other addenda, shall remain in full 
force and effect. This addendum is hereby made an integral part of the original Project 
Documents. 

 
1. Lamp Replacements.  Is there a requirement for these to be ‘ballast bypass’ lamps or is it a 

simple 1-for-1 lamp swap and you are utilizing the existing installation, including ballasts 
(if present). 

 
 Answer: All fixtures must be replaced with new ballast bypass lamps. 
 

2. Website notes due date for bids is February 7, 2024.  The ITB documentation notes 
January 23, 2024.  Can we get clarification on this? 
 
 Answer: Bids were due January 23, 2024; However, due to inclement weather conditions, 
the City will be extending the bid opening to January 30, 2024, at 2:00 p.m. 

 
3.  The optional pre-bid site visit has been changed due to adverse weather conditions. It will 

not be held January 16, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. It has been changed to January 23, 2024, from 
11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., in the Periwinkle Room.  
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